Friday, November 11, 2022

To Whom It May Concern,

I am Henry Schuster, former Commissioner of Agriculture and I will vote yes to the zoning variance for 50-1 & 50-4 Estate Orange Grove because construction has been part of us and has played an important role to bring us where we are now. Concrete blocks are the most essential component of any construction project. This plant will help us expand our vision or dream to develop the community, whether it is residential or commercial. When doing construction work for myself, I would have to wait for blocks to come on the island in order to complete my job. Having a block plant here on the island would make it easier and cost efficient for us to price/purchase materials. It also would bring more opportunity to the territory and more jobs.

I have known Mr. Matthew for several years He is a respectable and honorable man in this community. Mr. Matthew helps this community and will continue to do so. This block plant is just the beginning of good things to come for not just Mr. Matthew but the whole territory & sister island. Finally, I urge you to vote yes on this project as well.

Sincerely,

Henry Schuster